
5o. The 1st and 3rd Friday of each month, the work 
room in the basement ef the Chapel of Our Lady of Pity, 
will be open to the Lady members of the Society, who can 
there assemble and devote a part of their time to assist in 
making the vestments, &c, &c., &. To convenience a greater 
number who may wish to participate in this good and meri­
torious work, the door will remain open from 8 to 11 a. m. 
and from 1 to 5 p. m., for the above mentioned days.

6o. The Society wiil each year give a full account of its 
progress, the gifts received and alms distributed by it to 
the different Churches and Missions.

The pupils of Religious establishments can have the 
privilege of being members of the Asoociation, provided 
they, each year, collectively, send to the Society their con­
tributions which cannot be less than $10.

There is a Mass celebrated in the Church of Our Lady 
of Pity, every month for the associates.

3rd. The donations made by the Association are for the 
Parish Churches, Chapels, &o., and not for the Parish 
Priests. We beg to call the attention of Parishioners to 
this, as a strong motive to subscribe to this good work.

4th. We particularly request all those who receive any­
thing from the Association, to let us know of its safe arri­
val, as soon as convenient.

5th. The annual Exhibition takes place in the month of 
June. Due notice of the particular days will be given in 
the city newspapers.

6th. Clergymen unable to pay the full value for vest­
ments, &o., may give according to their means, and thus 
help to keep up the Association.

1434 members have been enrolled in our Society. Their 
contributions have amounted to $2600.00, by means of 
which, we have been enabled to come to the assistance of 
those whose wants were most pressing. We have every 
reason to hope that our resources will continue to augment, 
so that we may meet the many demands coming to us from 
so many places. Dear Associates, let un unite our prayers 
and good works to obtain this most desirable end.

A new favor has just been granted to the “ Holy Taber­
nacle Association.” The following letter from His Lord-


